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October 3, 2012

Sheryl Cole

City of Austin

P. O. Box 1088
Austin, Texas 78767

Councilwoman Cole,

The board of directors of the CORE Health Foundation supports the move of the proposed ADA
Wheelchair Accessible Fishing Pier from the trail behind Holiday Inn to the ‘International
Shores’ portion of the trail at Lady Bird Lake. We approve this move with the understanding that
a semi-permanent pier being used for construction trucks to build the boardwalk will be
designated as a permanent fishing pier for our project once some modifications take place. Our
organization looks forward to working with City of Austin Parks and Public Works staff to
integrate the pier into the designs for that area. Thank you for your assistance with the progress
of this project.

Please contact our organization with any questions.

Sincerely,

Trustee
CORE Health Foundation

CORE Health Foundation PQ BOX 419 Dripping Springs, Tx 78620 * 512-968-0080 * 512-858-4627(f)
www.corchealthfoundation.org



